From: Judith Frydland 
Sent: Friday, November 02, 2018 2:33 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Grant Ullrich
Subject: FW: AIA Chicago Designight - timeline and your speaking role

Hi Steve,

I hope all is well.  Deputy Commissioner Grant Ullrich and I attended the AIA’s Designight at Navy Pier last Friday, October 26th in our official capacity.  Have a great weekend!

Judith Frydland, Commissioner

Department of Buildings

